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I have received the enclosed letter from Richard Thomas foUowing our meeting last 
week.

As you will see, it is clear that we must resurrect the Data Protection Guidance Note 
that we were woridng on earlier in the year. It seems diat frte C oi^ssioner ^  not 
want too ti^ t a note, and was broadly happy with die draft that was last m circulation.

Christopher and I are persuaded of the real need to get a note ratiM  by J e  
Commission as soon as possible, and will feerefore be submitting a draft to the 
Pommission meeting which will take place on 2 February.

I will be in touch soon with a revised note, the terms of which I very much hope we can 
agree in light of Richard Thomas s letter.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Bob SatehweU and Santha Rasaiah.

With kind regards.

Tim Toulmin

Enc.

1 $.|lstn..y square London EC4V Telephone 020 7353 1240 Facsimile 020 7353 0355
Textphone for o|eaf and hard of hearing: 020 7583 2264 
email: complaints«pcc.org.uic web site: www.pcc.org.uk ^ ^ 4 0
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I have received the enclosed letter ftom Richard Thomas following our meeting last 
week.

As von will see, it is clear that we must resurrect the Data Protection Guidance Note 
that we were working on earUer in the year. It seems that the Commissioner does not 
want too tight a note, and was broadly happy with the draft that was last m circulation.

Christopher and I are persuaded of the real need to get a note ratified by th e  

Commission as soon as possible, and will t o f o r e  be submittmg a draft to the 
Commission meeting which will take place on 2 February.

I wiU be in touch soon with a revised note, the terms of which I very much hope we can 
agree in light of Richard Thomas s letter.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Bob Satchwell and Santha Rasaiah.

With kind regards.

Tim Toulmin

Enc.

1 Salisbury Square London EC4Y 8JB Telephone 020 7353 1248 Facsimile 020 7353 8355
Textphone for deaf and hard of hearing: 020 7583 2264 
email: compiaints@pcc.org.ulc web site: www.pcc.org.uk
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1 have received the enclosed letter from Richard Thomas following our meeting last 
week.

As you will see, it is clear that we must resurrect the Data Protection C^dance Note 
that we were working on earlier in the year. It seems that the Commissioner do« not 
want too tight a note, and was broadly happy with the draft diat was last in circulation.

Christopher and I are persuaded of the real need to get a note ratified by the 
Commission as soon as possible, and will th^efore be submitting a draft to the 
Commission meeting which will take place on 2”̂  February.

I will be in touch soon with a revised note, the toms of which I v a y  much hqie we can 
agree in light of Richard Thomas’s letter.

I am a c<^y of this letter to Robin Esser and Saniha Rasaiah.

With kind regards.

"V
Tim Touhnin

Enc.

1 Salisbury Square London EG4Y 8JB Telephone 020 7353 1248 Facsimile 020 7353 8355 
Textphone for deaf and hard of hearing: 020 7583 2264 
email: complaints©pcc.org.ulc web site: www.pcc.org.uk
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I have received the enclosed letter from Richard Thomas following our meeting last 
week.

As you win see, it is clear that we must resurrect the Data Protection C^dance Note 
that we wCTe working on earlio- in the year. It seems that the Commissioner does not 
want too tight a note, and was broadly h ^ y  with the draft that was last in circulation.

Christopher and I are persuaded of the real need to get a note ratified by the 
Commission as soon as possible, and will tto fo re  be submitting a draft to the 
Commission meeting which will take place on 2 February.

I win be in touch soon with a revised note, the terms of which I very much hope we can 
agree in li^ t  of Richard Thomas s letter.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Bob Satchwell and Robin Esser.

With kind regards.

Tim Toulmin

Enc.

1 Satisbury Square London EC4Y«JB Telephone 020 7353 1248 Facsimile 020 7353 8355 
Textphone for deaf and hard of hearing: 020 7583 2264 
email: complaints«pcc.org.uk web site: www.pcc.org.uk
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